
Dates for your diary 
Easter – March 31st 12noon closure to 
facilitate staff meeting. 
 
First Holy Communion – May 6th 

 

 School Tour - Friday, June 16th 
 
 
 

 

 

 

           

       

Seachtain na Gaeilge Bhi an-spórt againn I 

rith SnaG. Ghlac na páistí páirt i gcluichí, 

amhráin agus damhsaí Gaelach.  

Féach ar na clipeanna sa físeán seo. 

Check out the clips in link below! 

https://youtu.be/rSPa2QLLHps 

 Community Garda Margaret Sweeney We 

were delighted to welcome Garda Sweeney to 

our school recently. She spoke with all classes 

individually, explaining the role of the Gardaí 

in the community. She took all the children’s 

fingerprints and also spoke about 

Cyberbullying in the Senior room, which very 

much supports the STAY SAFE programme all 

classes have undertaken these past few weeks. 

You will all be delighted to know the children 

were extremely enthusiastic when sharing some 

stories from home!     

  

R.N.L.I. We had a lovely visit from 4 members 

of the R.N.L.I. recently also. They spoke with 

the children about the 4 main safety tips around 

water. Can they remember these tips?? The 

monies raised from the Reindeer Run was also 

presented on the day. Míle Buiochas gach 

duine! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

. 

 

Happy birthday to the boys and girls 

who celebrate their birthday from 

Midterm to 31st March: Emma D, 

Olivia, Sorcha, Eileen, Mikey, Holly, 

Róna, Rhys, Feagan, Chris & Rhían.  
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            WELL BEING THOUGHT   

 LIFE IS SHORT, TIME IS FAST. 

NO REPLAY, NO REWIND. 

SO ENJOY EVERY MOMENT 

         AS IT COMES! 

 

 

Confirmation Congratulations to 5th and 6th 

class who received the Sacrament of 

Confirmation last Friday. We hope you all had 

a wonderful evening. May God bless you 

always! 

First Confessions Well done to 2nd class who 

had their first Confessions on March 15th. The 

countdown is now on for your very special 

day! 

Cumann na mBunscol The children from 4th 

to 6th class will represent the school in the 

mini sevens on Thursday 4th May in Bangor. 

We wish both teams the very best of luck! 

                      

Jiving Juniors 4 week session starts May 8th. 

 

 

 

 

 

         Helpful Games      

https://ictgames.com/mobilePage/lcwc/inde

x.html 

A fun game to develop spelling of tricky 

words and word patterns. 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/ 

A fun site to review Times tables 
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